
 

 

Ref GEN-221005-032-L 

 

Wednesday, 05 October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

CAREERS FAIR – TUESDAY, 18 OCTOBER 2022 

 

It is with great pleasure, that we extend an invitation to all students and their parents to 

attend the School’s annual flagship Careers Fair on Tuesday, 18 October 2022 from 

17:00 – 19:00.  While students are welcome to attend unaccompanied by parents, it is our 

experience that parents also find the evening useful.  

  

The exhibitors focus on college courses, higher education, apprenticeships and future 

employment.  There will be in excess of 30 different exhibitors from a wide range of 

industries including BA, GlaxoSmithKline and Virgin Media; this event should not be 

missed.  

 

Ask Apprenticeships and Not Going to University will provide information for students who 

want to learn more about apprenticeships, degree apprenticeships and opportunities for 

employment after they have completed their studies.  

 

Students from prestigious Russell Group Universities will be present to give insight into 

subject choices and life at university.  The evening will also offer presentations giving 

practical advice and guidance on preparing for university interviews for the most 

competitive courses such as medicine and dentistry.  

   

Upon arrival, an information booklet will be available, listing exhibitors, locations and the 

timings for each presentation.  

  

As parents, you will be aware of the importance of providing high quality information to 

support children in determining their potential career pathways.  This annual Careers Fair 

is designed to raise aspirations and provide a broad range of independent guidance and 

advice to students as well as their parents.  

  

We look forward to welcoming you to the Careers Fair. Should you require any further 

information, please contact the School at info@hestoncs.org.  

 

Yours faithfully 

  

  

Ms I Hall  

Acting Deputy Headteacher 
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